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	Humber Recover Works – North Ferriby
 
The Environment Agency gives notice that it proposes to carry out improvement works to the flood defences at North Ferriby between the meadow east of Humber road 
(NGR SE 98879 25231) and the estuary frontage of Southfield Drive (NGR SE 98318 25070), a distance of 0.5 kilometres.  The proposed improvement works will involve the following: earth embankment repairs to the meadow embankment, rock armour replacement along the estuary frontage, car park wall replacement and embankment  repairs. 

The Environment Agency considers that the improvement works are not likely to have significant effects on the environment and does not intend to prepare an environmental statement in respect of them. Further information about the details of the scheme can be obtained by contacting the project manager on the details below.

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to the likely environmental effects of the proposed improvement works should do so, in writing, to the address specified below, within 28 days of the date of publication of this notice.


Vicky Ye 

Environment Agency 
Lateral  
8 City Walk 
Leeds 
LS11 9AT 

Tel:   0113 819 6411
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